
FTCA Deeming

FTCA Deeming Notice
CIFC Health receives HHS funding and has federal Public Health Service deemed status with
respect to certain health or health-related claims, including medical malpractice claims, for
itself and its covered individuals.

This health center is a Health Center Program grantee under 43 U.S.C. 254b, and deemed a
Public Health Service employee under 42 U.S.C. 233(g)-(n)

https://ctinstitute.civicpluswebopen.com/cifc-health/page/ftca-deeming

